
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Keegan Colville (keegan@servicemastersj.ca), ServiceMaster Clean of Saint John 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster Clean of Saint John 
recognizes the contributions of 

Dave Williston 

August 23, 2024 – Since joining ServiceMaster Clean of Saint 
John in September of 2015, Dave Williston has proven himself 
to be one of the most reliable and dependable employees 
anyone could ask for!  His cheerful demeanor and eagerness 
to perform his duties with a careful eye to detail has made him 
not just invaluable to us, but he is most certainly our 
EVERYDAY HERO!   

Dave’s dedication to our customers is second to none.  He 
consistently goes above and beyond to ensure our clients are 
happy!  Even if it means taking on extra responsibilities or 
jumping in to assist a colleague, Dave never hesitates!  For this 
reason, Dave has indisputably become our go-to staff member 
for any complication or challenge that may arise.   

Of course, at times, taking on additional work can be difficult but Dave always takes them on 
with a can-do attitude and a bright smile on his face!  It is this positive attitude that has 
endeared Dave to all, customers and colleagues alike. 

We are certain that we would not be as successful in what we do without Dave!  We are so 
proud and thankful to count Dave as a member of our team and would like to recognize Dave 
for always showing up, in every sense of the term, and not simply for just showing up, but 
showing up with a smile! 

“Thank you, Dave, for everything you do and quite simply just being you!   
You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

Keegan Colville 
President 

ServiceMaster Clean of Saint John 
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